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Requires the Puget Sound regional council to survey
existing studies and, to the extent necessary, conduct a
feasibility study to provide information on whether commuter
rail service between eastern Snohomish county and eastern King
county, based on commuter needs, can be a meaningful component
of the region's future transportation system.

Requires the Puget Sound regional council to submit a
report on the results of the feasibility study to the
transportation committees of the house of representatives and
senate by February 1, 2009.


